
From:   John Winch   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 18, 2013

Subject:   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

This request for coordination should not have been cancelled.  It has been cleared with AFTRCC and is a
vital part of our show.  Please do what you can to revitalize this coordination.  Additionally, we did not
receive an E-mail stating this resolution.  Thank you for your attention to this.  Please feel free to call me,
John Winch, 626 676 1470.


